
              Only 7 days remaining for Open Season 2023 

 I hope that Peak Season is off to a good start for all of you. Open season will end 

December 11th, 2023. If you haven’t done so, take a moment to review your policies and make 

your changes before it is too late. You can compare benefits and rates at OPM.gov and 

benefeds.com for Dental and Vision coverage. If you have any questions, feel free to contact me. 

 

 

        Tracy Greer 

              FEHB Representative 

      NCRLCAhealth@gmail.com or 4123-707-5578 
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